
Newsletter 26th May 2023 

School closes today at 3:15pm for the Spring holidays. We will reopen on          

Monday 5th June at 8:45am. We hope everybody has a lovely week off!   

Dear Parents, 

At last the sun is out! I hope it stays nice for everyone during the half term and the             
children can play out at last. 

We have had another very busy half term and the weeks have flown by. I think the recent 
bank holidays have made the term seem really short. 

Firstly, I’d like to congratulate Year 6 and Year 2 for completing their SATs tests over the 
past few weeks. The children all tried their best and staff are very proud of them. Results 
will be shared with parents in July. 

This week we have enjoyed a range of sports during our Sportlympic week. The children 
have listened to some inspirational athletes who shared their journey into professional 
sports. They have also enjoyed yoga, athletics, skating and boxing sessions throughout 
the week. Today we finish our week with a presentation assembly for children who have 
shown great sportsmanship and determination. 

On Tuesday and Wednesday, a group of 30 Year 6 children visited London on our annual 
residential. They had a great time visiting The Houses of Parliament and Downing Street 
and then The London Eye and the changing of the guards. The children were a credit to 
their parents and to school and were a pleasure to take. 

Two of our Year 5 children, Destiny and Husna, recently visited The North West Kurling 
Event at Bolton Arena. They competed against teams from all over the county…..and 
won!! Well done girls! 

There have been lots of other events during the term, a firefighter in Reception, 2 linking 
school visits in year 3, owls in Year 2, and a lamb in Reception. 

If you have missed the photographs from these events, you can find them on our 

Facebook page: Bradley Primary School or on our website: www.bradley-pri-lancs.sch.uk 

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely half term holiday. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs S Taylor 


